
Security Alert 18-02  March 26, 2018 

Suspicious Circumstances 

This warning is provided to inform and to educate the campus community of reported crimes 
that have happened on or near our campus and also to comply with the federal requirements of 
the Clery Act.  

Due to the nature of this type of crime, I wanted to make our community aware that on 
Saturday, March 24, at approximately noon, a woman reported to SAPD that a Middle Eastern 
male, approximately 5'4" wearing a red polo shirt and black shorts was running behind her and 
was asking her for sexual favors.  This incident occurred at the San Antonio Medical Center 
walking trails located near the intersection of Hamilton Wolfe Rd and Babcock Rd.  The incident 
was reported to the San Antonio Police Department.

Personal Safety Tips: 

Be aware of your surroundings.  

Always lock your vehicle after entering or exiting your vehicle. 



If practical immediately write down or memorize the description of the suspect and any other important 
information, such as; Hair color and style of hair, color of complexion, height, weight, and clothing 
description.   

Never hesitate to contact the police department immediately by dialing 911, 210-567-2800, or 567-8911. 

If you see something suspicious, remember that we are always available to our campus community 24 
hours a day.  

You are also encouraged to contact the Health Science Center Police Department and request an escort 
(Safety Walk) to your vehicle 24 hours a day.  

Michael Parks 

Chief of Police 




